
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 4, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Alan Rust 
Twisted Fresh 
 
Re:  Twisted Fresh 
 West Pryor 
 
 
Dear Alan: 
 
As requested, I visited the site on February 4, 2022 to review the penetrations in the floor for tenant finish 
work. I have reviewed the penetrations shown in the attached tenant finish document and as shown in the 
attached photos and have determined the existing floor structure is able to accommodate these openings. 
No structural remediation is required as a result of these penetrations. 
 
Please call if you have any questions or if we may be of further service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
BOB D. CAMPBELL & CO. 
Structural Engineers 
 
 
 
 
Clark A. Basinger, P.E., Principal 
 
cc: File / TRI1806 
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